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Comments
 

The Human Resources Committee has been extensively consulted on the proposals for transferring staff to the new company;
for existing employees to remain members of PECRS and for new employees to become members; and for identifying and
meeting the past service deficiency, and is satisfied with these proposals.
 
The Committee is also pleased to say that, having consulted widely with the Committee of Management of PECRS, that
Committee is satisfied with the proposals insofar as they affect that pension scheme, on the specific understanding that
Regulations will be made in good time and after full consultation with the Committee of Management under the Draft Law to
cover all requirements to safeguard the financial aspects as set out in the Report and Law including the fiduciary
responsibilities of the Committee of Management.
 
There are no implications for increased States manpower contained in this draft Law.


